
From: Erin Shine
To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: FW: Pass HB26
Date: Thursday, April 16, 2015 6:17:00 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Sen. Anna MacKinnon
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 5:56 PM
To: Doniece Gott
Cc: Erin Shine
Subject: FW: Pass HB26

-----Original Message-----
From: Sarah Chamberlain [mailto:sbchamberlainphoto@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 5:55 PM
To: Sen. Anna MacKinnon; Sen. Pete Kelly; Sen. Peter Micciche; Sen. Click Bishop; Sen. Mike Dunleavy; Sen.
 Lyman Hoffman; Sen. Donny Olson; Sen. Bill Stoltze
Subject: Pass HB26

Out family moved here last Spring and found out that we were expecting right away.  When I began to feel that our
 safety and consent was not number one at our assigned hospital, I looked into the local midwiferies and birth
 centers.  Never in my life have I EVER felt so supported as a patient and so safe in knowing that I was cared for by
 knowledgable, well researched midwives.  Alaska is definitely doing something right with their board of
 midwives!  Please pass HB26!

Sincerely,
--
Sarah Beth Chamberlain
SB Photography
(607)280-0657
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